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BIRD WALK AND ANNUAL MEETING 

BIXD WALK - Ames Audubon Society members and guests will meet in 
the north parking lot at Brookside Park (near the fire engine) at 
9:30, Sundey morning, sf 20 for a bird walk along the Audubon 
Nature Trail, This has been a rather late migration season so 
there stili should be plenty of warblers and other migrants moving 
through. Along with the bird walk will be a banding demonstration. 
There are many wiilcflowers blooming now and these will add to the 
enjoyment of our bike... Plan to join us for a good time... We'll he... 
through in plenty @f time for church. The public is invited, of 
course. 

ANNUAL MEETING © Our annual meeting is also scheduled for Sunday, 
May 20 in Brookside Park and we will meet in the same location, 
the north parking lot. As in past years this will be a potluck 
supper and we pion to begin at 5:30. The business meeting will 
follow at 7:00 P’ few those who cannot make it for the supper. 
Our evening suppers have always been enjoyable occasions in the 
past and our nominating committee has elready selected officers 
and directors for the coming year so no one need worry about 
being railroaded into office. Outside of voting in our slate of 
officers, we have very little business to discuss so we hope to 
see all ourmembers, friends, neighbors and guests Sunday evening. 

AUDUBON WILDLIFE FILMS 

At our last regular meeting we voted to discontinue the 
Audubon Wildlife Film series for the coming season. For a 
variety of reasons we have been unable to meet our expenses this 
past year. Tota! expenses fro the series include $700.00 for 
three films, $159.00 for auditorium rental and advertising and 
ae: costs which bring our expenses to nearly $1000.06 Ail 
ills are paid at this time with the exception of $300.00 still 

owed to the National Audubon Seciety. We have sent them a check 
for $400.00 which has left ovr treasury virtually empty. To erase 
this debt 2s quickly as possible we are asking our members for 
contributions. “lease send whatever you can to our treasurer, 
Mrs. Lois Carr, 51° ~- 8th St., Ames, Iowa 50010 so that we may sail 
get our treasury back on firm footing. Thankpsumis 
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MIGRATION 1973 
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